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March 25, 2022 
 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
Attention: Secretariat 
280 Slater Street  
Ottawa, ON K1P 5S9  
Email: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
 
RE: NB Power application for renewal of its Nuclear Power Reactor Operating License at Point Lepreau 

Nuclear Generating Station  
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
The Construction Association of New Brunswick (CANB) is pleased to once again provide support for the 
renewal of NB Power’s Nuclear Power Reactor Operating License at the Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station.  
 
It is our opinion that Point Lepreau staff operate the nuclear generating station to the highest standards 
of safety and security, as demonstrated by the station’s outstanding safety and operational record. 
 
Several of our members work with NB Power to ensure the existing infrastructure in the station remains 
safe and sound, so it continues to operate safely today and can support clean energy production for 
New Brunswick well into the future.  
 
The energy produced at Point Lepreau is an important contributor to the heavy industrial activity that 
takes place in Saint John, in addition to supporting economic activity throughout the Maritimes. Without 
the electricity generated by this facility, CANB is concerned that the energy required for industrial and 
economic activity would fall short.  
 
Taking into consideration safety, security, energy development and economic activity, we fully support 
the renewal of NB Power’s Nuclear Power Reactor Operating License at the Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
John-Ryan Morrison 
Executive Director 
Construction Association of New Brunswick 
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